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I have been a nurse for over 40 years and over that time have relied heavily on penalty

rates in my wages.

Assistants in nursing, as many other service sector employees, are paid poorly and

rely on their penalty rates to survive.

How does Senator Xenophon think that particularly the elderly in aged care facilities

are going to be cared for when staff will not work penalty shifts, particularly Sundays, if

they are no compensated appropriately?
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